
Date ____________  _______, 2022

Dear Homeowner,

On behalf of the Association of Poinciana Villages Inc, our Community Service Department and our
Distinguish Design Control Board, we are very please to notify your property Located at:

_______________________________________________________________________________________________
PROPERTY ADDRESS



has been selected as one of our contestants for the 2022 Poinciana Beautification Contest.




The purpose of this project is to create another key step towards further making our villages a united
community of distinction in Central Florida. Your property is an extraordinary example of this.

By accepting this nomination and giving us your written consent we may feature your property in the
Poinciana Pioneer and other public promotions. Our deadline for acceptance is December 16, 2022 at 5:00
PM. The winners will be announced at a Gala event on January 28, 2023, and awarded 

Should you have any questions regarding this nomination Please contact Trish by email at
trish.moore@fsresidential.com or by calling 863-427-0900 ext. 107

Once again CONGRATULATION on your nomination and many blessing to you and your family.

Cordially

Mark Maldonado LCAM and General Manager

ACCEPTANCE  SIGNATURE _________________________________________________________

CONTACT NUMBER ___________________________________________________

EMAIL_________________________________________________________________,

Congratulations


